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Mai Vang

From: Imbertson, Mitchell (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 2:40 PM
To: Schmidt, Brian (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 933 Payne Appeal

Property will be changed to VB-1 so that they can pull permits without waiting for code compliance inspection. Still 
needs full code analysis under building permit and will remain a VB until approved. VB fees waived for at least 90 days 
with possibility of extension depending on circumstances. 
 
We don’t need to do anything else with it at this point other than answer any questions they might have and direct them 
to plan review for questions about the code analysis process. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Mitch Imbertson 
Fire Safety Inspection Supervisor 
Pronouns: he/him/his 
Department of Safety & Inspections 
375 Jackson St, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651.266.8986| M: 651.755.7931 
mitchell.imbertson@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
www.StPaul.gov 

 

 
 


